Public Schools of Petoskey Meal Pick-Up for School Year 2020-21
The Food Service Department at the Public Schools of Petoskey is pleased to announce FREE student meal pick-up every Friday from 1:30pm to 2:30pm while supplies last.
Those eligible for the program include:
· All Petoskey students enrolled in in-person or virtual learning
· Community members age 18 and under
· Individuals receiving special education services up to age 26
Details for Parents/Caregivers to pick up the meals are as follows:
· Location: Petoskey High School, 1500 Hill Street, Petoskey, MI 49770
Line Formation:
· Pull through visitor parking and form a single file line along the sidewalk
· Please STAY IN YOUR VEHICLE
· Time: 1:30pm to 2:30pm, while supplies last
With COVID-19 placing such an economic strain on so many families, this program is important to ensure quality nutrition is available to all learners. If you have any questions, or need assistance, please contact Beth Kavanaugh at Kavanaugh.ba.u@northmen.org
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